## Raywood, Simon

From: Andrew Dodd < @rspb.org.uk>

Sent:27 September 2024 11:21To:Morgan Offshore Wind ProjectSubject:RSPB and Written Representation

You don't often get email from

@rspb.org.uk. Learn why this is important

## For the attention of the Examining Authority

Dear Sirs,

Re: RSPB submission of Written Representation (Deadline 1, 3 October 2024)

The RSPB has been in discussion with the Applicant on an initial draft of a Statement of Common Ground (SOCG), which the Applicant will submit at Deadline 1. Through these discussions, the RSPB is aware that the Applicant intends to submit a technical note in relation to the 'gap filling' exercise that is highly relevant to the RSPB's concerns set out in its Relevant Representation (RR-035).

Therefore, rather than submit a Written Representation at Deadline 1 which would reiterate the Relevant Representation, the RSPB considers it would be most helpful to the Examining Authority if it reviewed the Applicant's technical note and updated its position through the SOCG discussion and, if necessary, any further written submission to the examination at an appropriate deadline.

With kind regards,

Andrew Dodd

Head of Casework

@rspb.org.uk



This email and any attachments may contain material that is confidential, subject to copyright and intended for the addressee only. If you are not the named recipient you must not use, disclose, reproduce, copy or distribute the contents of this communication. If you have received this in error, please contact the sender and then delete this email from your system. The Royal Society for the Protection of Birds (RSPB) is a registered charity in England and Wales no. 207076 and in Scotland no. SC037654.

The RSPB is committed to maintaining your data privacy. We promise to keep your details safe and will never sell them on to third parties. To find out more about how we use your information please read our online Privacy Policy: